
From: LAURACOTTINGHAM@cs.com
To: <kortun@netone.com.tr>
Date: Perflembe, 26 Aral›k 2002 22:09
Subject: Re: second transmission

Hi Yasif--
    Happy Near Year and nice to hear from you.
    Pinar told me you might get in touch, regarding 'Not For Sale: Feminism 
and Art in the USA during the 1970s, " 1998 (90 minutes).  If you would like 
to show the video in Istanbul, or elsewhere, I would be interested to know 
more about your plans.
    [Unfortunately, our email connection is not right and I didn't receive 
ANY SPECIFIC MESSAGE from you: just the subject window and your address.]
    You might also try sending a fax to me at: 212-533-6760.
    Hope to hear more soon.
    Best Wishes,
    Laura Cottingham


